


RECESS
Following executive session, Chair Reynolds reconvened the meeting at 5:39 p.m. on March 14

and announced that no action was taken during the executive session. He then announced that
the Board was in recess until March 15 at 8:00 a.m.

On March 15, the Board reconvened at 8:00 a.m. and engaged in a strategic planning session
facilitated by Dr. Stephen Portch.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 11:44 a.m.

on March 15, 2023.
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